
„Brazil Reloaded?” 

Event together with leading Brazil experts   

 21. February | Cologne 
Dear clients and friends of our firm, 

The Brazilian economy is showing first signs of recovery after going through its worst recession in more than a 

century, since the impeachment of the former President Dilma Rouseff of the Brazilian labor party and the 

consecutive change in political direction. Six months after Vice-President Michel Temer – considered more 

conservative – has assumed presidential powers and initiated first reforms, it is time to have a closer look on 

the status quo and perspectives of Brazil. 

What new opportunities are arising, particularly for the German “Mittelstand” business, in the country 

that continues to be by far the most important trade partner and investment location for German 

companies in Latin America? 

In order to discuss this and other relevant questions, we invite you cordially – joining forces with the most-

renowned Think Tank in Latin America (FGV) and the biggest German Latin America business network (LAV) – 

to participate in our upcoming event in Cologne: 

„Brazil Reloaded?“ 

When               Tuesday, 21. February 2017, 1.30 to 5.30 p.m. 

Where              Rödl & Partner, Kranhaus 1, Im Zollhafen 18, 50678 Cologne 

Program           

› Keynote-presentations (Program see attached) 

› Panel discussion 

› Get-together with catering 
 
Speakers 

› Martin Wambach 
Managing Partner America Region, Rödl & Partner Cologne 

› Philipp Klose-Morero 
Head Rödl & Partner Brazil, São Paulo and Curitiba 

› Christoph Schmitt 
Executive Director LAV, Hamburg 

› Dr. Cesar Cunha Campos 
Executive Director, FGV Projetos & FGV Europe 

› Dr. Carlos Langoni 
Director, FGV World Economy Center 

› Thomas Gössling 
CFO, ARI Armaturen (NRW based “Mittelstand”) 

 
 

Take the unique opportunity to mingle with leading Brazil and Latin America experts and entrepreneurs. Please 

let us know, whether there are any particular issues you would like to have addressed in our Panel discussion 

involving Rödl & Partner, LAV and FGV. 

We are looking forward to welcome you in Cologne.  

 

You may register or demand further information by writing to b.sachsse@lateinamerikaverein.de. 

 

http://www.roedl.de/de-de/de/documents/brasilien-reloaded-koeln-2102017.pdf
mailto:b.sachsse@lateinamerikaverein.de

